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       Chapter Chatter  

     By Rory Clark  

 

The Corsa Convention  held in Pittsburgh took 

place of our monthly meeting .  According to 

reports and p ictures,  it looked to be a great 

week of events, cars and Corvair centric 

people.   

 

Ron Tumolo and his wife  Karen attended the 

convention and he provided  the fol lowing 

summar y along with some pictures.  Thanks Ron.  

 

Karen and I arrived at the convention on 

Sunday the 22nd and we stayed the entire 

week. We had family join us from Northern Ohio,  

so I didnõt sign up for many of the events so  we 

could spend some time checking out the sights 

in Pittsburgh. We did participate in the rally at 

the last minute , which included a stop at the 

original Yenko  dealership in Canonsburg. That 

was the h ighlight of the week for me.  

 

We also participated in the car display at Heinz 

field which was a total blast and it was one of 

the nicest days of the year in Pittsburgh.  

 

 

 

 

There was also a bunch of private vendors and 

of course Clarks was there and I  spent wa y too 

much money. There were a lot of NOS parts 

available and I scored a nice set of NOS door 

handles for the Rampside. This was my first 

convention and I thought the Western PA club 

did a great job of hosting the event. I now have 

a greater appreciation f or what it takes to host 

a successful convention. I would also suggest 

checking out Corvairwild on YouTube. He took 

a bunch of cool videos at all the events 

including som e good footage at the auto cross.  
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Mark Holmiund took these great shots of the 

convention.   He has a good ey e for all things  

Corvair.  

 

Mark  has a lot more pictures  of the convention 

that he will hopefully share at the next meet ing, 

which is being held at  our house (RnR).    
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Articles of Interest  

 
This article , Compression Testing, is the eigth  in 

the series.  This Rob Siegel article is from 

Hagerty õs (April 16,, 2018) that discusses how to 

check compre ssion in our Corvai rs.

https://www.hagerty.com/articles-videos/articles/2018/04/16/solving-compression-problems-with-a-leakdown-tester

